
Australian Journal of Human Rights seeking expressions of interest for Editorial Board role 
 
The Australian Journal of Human Rights (AJHR) is Australia’s premier human rights journal. The AJHR 
is an interdisciplinary journal which aims to raise awareness of human rights issues by providing a 
forum for scholarship and discussion. 
 
Current Perspective Sub-Editor – Early Career Researchers   
 
The AJHR is seeking expressions of interest from early-career researchers (within 7 years of having 
been awarded a PhD) for the newly-created position of Current Perspectives sub-Editor.    The 
position commences in July 2024 for a three-year term, renewable for an additional two years.  
 
Working with the two Current Perspectives Co-Editors, the sub-editor will share primary 
responsibility for the Current Perspectives section of the Journal, reviewing all Current Perspectives 
to determine publication status. The sub-editor will contribute to decisions on the functioning of the 
Journal and encourage the contribution of scholarly work to the Journal, particularly but not limited 
to the Current Perspectives section. 
 
Expressions of Interest  
 
If you are interested, please submit an Expression of Interest to the AJHR Managing Editor Sam 
Pryde via ajhr@unsw.edu.au by 5 July 2024. This informal application should specify which position 
you are interested in, include one or two paragraphs on your work in the field / disciplinary 
perspectives on human rights, and a CV.   
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